
Dear Ms. Tounget: 
  
I understand that the City Council is nearing completion of drawing its zoning maps for 
City Council representation.  This email is to register my concern with the City's 
inclusion of my neighborhood, Highland Park West, with less urban neighborhoods that 
do not share our neighborhood's specific concerns and interests.  I support compact 
districts, and the inclusion of Highland Park West and Balcones Area along with those 
of similar concerns. 
  
Please consider this comment when finalizing the City Council representation zoning 
maps.  Should you have any questions or wish to discuss, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
  
Sincerely, 
Kristina Rollins 
 


